
	
 
 
 
November 14, 2018 
 
Mr. Shaul Arieli 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Arieli,  
 
On behalf of the CNAS Next Generation National Security Leaders Delegation, 
I want to extend my sincere thanks for taking the time to meet with us during 
our trip to Israel. We enjoyed hearing from you and appreciated the wonderful 
and extensive tour of Jerusalem, Mount of Olives, and Nabi Samawil. 
 
The Next Generation Fellows are comprised of some of the best and brightest 
of Washington’s emerging national security leaders, and this trip follows their 
year-long learning and development fellowship. Their time in and around the 
Holy City was most certainly a highlight. 
 
The Next Generation Fellows truly enjoyed the opportunity hear and learn from 
you. When you find yourself in Washington, please let us know so that we 
might have the opportunity to host you at the Center for a New American 
Security. Thank you again for investing in the next generation of national 
security leaders. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Michèle Flournoy 
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